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February 19, 2024 

SLC Reminders 

 

• February 25 is the deadline for Prejudged Materials to be sent to Erica 
Antonucci (eb_80@hotmail.com).   Please check event guidelines for 
more information about what is due. 

• We are hoping everyone had a great FBLA Week.  Please send your hard 
copy reports to MAyers (173 Lawrence Road, Morrisville, VT  05661) so 
that it is received by the March 6 deadline. 

• Also  due on March 6:  Local Chapter Activity Report (via email is fine) to 
MAyers. 

• And the State Officer Project reports are due to each State Officer by 
March 6. 

• Once again, we would love for each chapter to bring something for our 
Door Prizes which will be awarded at the game night -  gift cards, leftover 
fundraiser items, candy etc – all welcome door prizes. 
 
 
Other reminders:   Please review the dress code with your students prior 
to the SLC.  Judges will no longer deduct for dress code issues, it will be 
taken care of for them when students check in for their events. 
 
SLC payments were due on 2/15 – if you have not contacted me about a 
delay, please let me know. 
 
We are still needing caucusing questions and pictures of your chapter in 
action (send to LTaylor) 
 
If this is your vacation week, I hope it is great!   
 
 

Together We Achieve 
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